
 
 

 

NOTICE 

 

 

A special meeting of the Stutsman County Water Resource Board 

will be on FRIDAY, AUGUST 13, 2021, AT 10:00 A.M. for a 
site visit, meeting north of Woodworth with the following 

directions: From Highway 281, West on Highway 36 to 57th Avenue 

Southeast, then north approximately 1 mile to the section line, 

with site on the West side of the road.  

 

The matter to be considered is the following: 

 

1. Jerome Koenig & Erika Schultz – Site Visit for the 
Complaints of Unauthorized Drainage against Larry 

Loose, on the NE Quarter of Section 33, Township 

143N, Range 68W, Stutsman County, North Dakota   

  

Notice to landowners and operators:  Prior written approval of 

any project involving any drainage or obstruction of water must 

be secured from the Water Resource Board. This approval is in 

addition to any approval required by USDA, FSA (formerly ASCS), 

NRCS (formerly SCS), or any other state or federal agency.  


